
Question on Notice 

No. 1491 

Asked on Thursday 8 October 2009

MS BATES ASKED THE MINISTER FOR MAIN ROADS (MR WALLACE)— 

QUESTION: 

With reference to the state controlled section of Mudgeeraba Road— 
(1) What is the timeframe for the duplication of Mudgeeraba Road from the Regency Place 
roundabout to the Worongary Road intersection? 
(2) What funding has been allocated in any and/or all programs for this duplication? 

ANSWER: 

I thank the Member for Mudgeeraba for the question. 

There are no current plans to duplicate this road.  However, I can advise that funding of $1 
million has been allocated in the current Roads Implementation Program 2009-10 to 2013-
14 for a Safer Roads Sooner project on Worongary Road (Advancetown-Mudgeeraba 
Road).  The proposed safety improvements include sealing of road shoulders.  Construction 
is scheduled for the 2010-11 financial year. 


